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Principal Appointment 

 
Prepared by: Scott Johnson, Director of Education 

Date: February 15, 2022 

Background  
 

Lisa Harnarine has been appointed Principal at Ursuline College Chatham, effective 

February 3, 2022.  Lisa was previously a Vice Principal at UCC, a position she has held 

since 2020. 

 

Lisa’s gifts and abilities have been evident, both in her role as Vice Principal, and in her 

previous work as Guidance Department Head.  I know our entire staff joins with me in 

congratulating Lisa on her appointment and wishing her much continued success, as she 

assumes her new duties and responsibilities. 

 

Ray Power is not retiring, because he is not yet ready to leave UCC.  Ray will transition 

into the role of Vice Principal and continue to use his gifts to serve the students and staff 

of Ursuline College. 

Recommendation 
 

Motion:  That the St. Clair Catholic District School Board receive the report:  Principal 

Appointment, for information. 


